
Message from Mrs Teer

Everyone has had a lovely first 

week back and have settled really 

well. We have really enjoyed 

focusing on our school values this 

week and what they mean to us. 

We would like to welcome all of 

the new children who have joined 

us this year from other schools. We 

are so popular, we are now full!

 Our school buddy system is 

underway and we have chosen our 

school council. Our first newsletter 

will be sent out next week. 

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Teer
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Class News

Seedlings: This week we have been amazing whilst 

settling into nursery. We have been making some new 

friends and exploring our classroom!

Saplings: A fantastic first week getting used to our new 

environment and routines and meeting some new 

friends. Well done! 

Sycamores: What a super first week back Year 1 have 

had! We have welcomed new friends into our class and 

have enjoyed sharing our new classroom with them.

Poplars: Thank you Year 2 for a fantastic week! You 

have all been stars, settling into our routines well. Your 

writing this week has been great, your happy poems 

made me smile!

Maples: This week we have focused on values. We have 

discussed our personal values, our school values and 

British values. We then focused on democracy; looking 

at our government and how we can be democratic in 

school.

Elms: This week we have been focusing on how we can 

carry out our core values in school. I was amazed at how 

mature the children's responses were during class 

discussions. We’ve also welcomed 3 lovely new friends 

into our class and are looking forward to working with 

them this year.

Hawthorns: This week we have worked extremely hard 

in Maths, focusing on place value. We have also enjoyed 

being creative and writing our own poems. 

Chestnuts: Year 6 have hit the ground running in their 

first week back, completing their first mock SATS! We 

also learned all about our school values and how St 

Aidan lived out these values. A huge well done on a very 

successful first week Year 6! 

Coming up w/c 

09/09/24

No after school 

activities will run 

next week. They will 

start w/c 16/09/24 – 

Look our for more 

information next

Messages for parents/carers

A reminder that First Holy Communion 

applications must be handed in to Fr. 

Vincent by Sunday 8th September@ 5pm. 

Earrings must not be worn to school. 

Clear plastic retainers are acceptable. 

Your child will be asked to remove 

earrings if they are wearing them in 

school. 

Our Stars this week 

were nominated for:

☺For a fantastic start 

in Phonics

☺Excellent attitude 

and independent 

writing

☺Excellent rhyming in 

a poem

☺Confidently sharing 

opinions and making 

links between our 

school values and 

British values

☺Being an excellent 

role model to his 

peers

Please ask your child 

why they received 

their Saint award 

this week. 

St. Aidan’s 

Stars

St. Aidan’s 

Saints

Weekly Attendance

Saplings – 100%

Sycamores – 91.03%

Poplars – 96.67%

Maples – 97.85%

Elms – 98.85%

Hawthorns – 100%

Chestnuts – 97.78%
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